March 5, 2007

This is a decision paper

To:



Members of the Hardin County Board Of Education

From:



Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

Subject:
The use of commercial carrier for an overnight John Hardin FFA leadership development conference in Washington D.C.

Request:
The John Hardin FFA program is requesting to travel via commercial plane to the National FFA Washington Leadership Conference.  This trip relates directly to instruction and the mission statement of the FFA and will be from June 12–18, 2007.  Advisor Brandon Davis is serve as chaperone, along with the National FFA Organization WLC counselors.  

Recommendation:
I recommend the board approve the request.

Recommended Motion:
I move that the board approve the request for the JHHS FFA to attend the Washington Leadership Conference in Washington D.C., June 12-18 via commercial carrier.

